
 
 
Post:  Teacher of Religious Education (permanent, full-time)  
Salary:  MPS/UPS 

Required from:  1st September 2025, or for the right candidate will consider 1st January 2026 
Responsible to:  Head of Religious Education 

 

Due to the exciting expansion of our school, we are seeking a well-qualified, enthusiastic, and 
inspirational Teacher of Religious Education to join our team. 

At Archbishop Temple Church of England High School, we are proud to be a welcoming and inclusive 
Christian community where every individual is known, valued, and encouraged to let their light 
shine. We are looking for a dedicated and dynamic teacher to join our supportive and highly 
committed Religious Education department, playing a key role in nurturing students’ understanding 
of faith, ethics, and the wider world. 

Our distinctive ethos is shaped by our school motto: ‘faith + nurture + service’. These values are 
central to everything we do, underpinning our commitment to providing a caring environment 
where both students and staff can grow spiritually, academically, and personally. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for an ambitious and passionate educator. The successful candidate 
will benefit from the full support of a thriving governing body, a talented staff team, and strong 
working relationships with both Blackburn Diocese and Lancashire County Council. 

At Archbishop Temple, our priorities are clear: To maintain high levels of achievement; to deliver an 
engaging and enriched curriculum; and to support every student in reaching their full potential. You 
will be teaching motivated and respectful learners in a school renowned for its academic success and 
vibrant extracurricular life—both of which you’ll be encouraged to contribute to fully. 

 
Application forms and further details can be downloaded from the school’s website - 
www.archbishoptemple.com.   Archbishop Temple Church of England High School is committed to 
safer recruitment and CVs will not, therefore, be accepted.  The position is subject to satisfactory 
DBS checks and excellent employment references.  In line with Keeping Children Safe in Education 
2023, an online search will be carried out as part of our due diligence on shortlisted candidates.  
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 16th June 2025 (midday). Electronic applications are fully 
acceptable and these should be emailed to head@archbishoptemple.com marked for the attention 
of Mrs Simpson. I hope you will consider joining our team and I look forward to receiving your 
application.   
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